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May 2023 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
‘DRESS DOWN DAY’ FOR KS3 STUDENTS: TUESDAY 23 MAY 2023 

 

We are pleased to announce that a team of students from Year 8 were chosen to represent Tottenham 
Hotspurs Foundation at the Premier League Inspires Programme. This project was not football related, 

but focused on key skills of confidence, self-esteem, teamwork, and communication skills.  
 

The girls were tasked with creating a social action project based around Sustainability and chose to 
focus on Plastic Pollution. The team are going against other schools in the country who are representing 
other football teams and are now working with the school community to execute their project. To 

fundraise, they have organised a Dress Down Day, raising funds for charity ‘Friends of the Earth’ and 

have other activities planned over the coming weeks to involve more students. 
 

Dress Down Day, which will take place for all KS3 Students on Tuesday 23 May 2023 is an opportunity 

for our Learning Family to express themselves, allowing us to learn more about each other, 
celebrating each other’s uniqueness while raising money. 

 
Students should take into account their timetable for that day and choose clothing that makes it as 

easy as possible to be able to fully engage in their learning.  Mindful dress choice is key to ensuring 
health and safety is not compromised and all members of our learning family can fully participate in 

their day of learning. 
 
Each year group will be instructed about the arrangements for collecting their £1.00 by their Learning 

Support Co-ordinator during the week before. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity and continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 Miss M-C Geraci         
Marketing & Special Projects Officer     

 
GeraciM@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk  
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